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Mr. Grote Reber
 
1020 East Garner Street
 
Wheaton, Illinois
 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Mr. Schauer is in Canada this week, but he 
called this afternoon and I told him of your expected 
arrival in New York next Tuesday. He expects to 
return sometime over the week-end. 

We have made a reservation for you at the 
Belmont Plaza, beginning Tuesday, October 14. 

Mr. Schauer asked me to let you know that 
the Board members and others who will be attending 
the 1uncneon on Tuesday will spend ~ne afternoon on 
a visit to a recently installed. fly ash precipita~ar' 

at Consolidated Edison in Astoria. You may either go 
along if you are interested or return to the city 
in tne afternoon. The luncneon will be ne1d at 
Thwaites on City Island; transportation for tne group
is being arranged from the Chrysler Building after 
the morning business session. 

Sincerely yours, 

~Y~~r 


